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Dear Friends and Colleagues:   
  

One individual has tested positive for COVID-19.  The individual was here yesterday, 
January 12, 2023, on the fourth floor of the Dirksen courthouse.  Appropriate individuals have 
been notif ied.   

 
I do not suffer from triskaidekaphobia.  (You can look it up.)  In fact, I like the number 13., 

and I’m feeling optimistic.  Have a happy and lucky long weekend, everyone.  Stay safe and 
healthy.  Things are going in the right direction.   

 
  
 
      Yours truly, 
 
  
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 
 
 


